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Welcome to New Staff!Welcome to New Staff!

Hooray, the Bridge is Open!

Important DatesFeeding StudentsFeeding Students

Winter is here!

Ms. MacInnis’ class has won the
Lower Mainland Down Syndrome
Awareness Society’s writing
competition! The grade 1-3 class
won $321 dollars for their outstanding
efforts to build upon their
understandings of Down syndrome.  
We are very proud!

We are so pleased that the Glendale
Bridge is open to our school busses!  
Students are now being bussed directly to
the front of the school.

Please remember to pull ahead of the bus
drop off zone when driving your kids to
school, and continue to allow space for
staff to park at the side of the school.  
Thank you!

We are so pleased to welcome JayneWe are so pleased to welcome Jayne
as our regular Clerical Staff, and ouras our regular Clerical Staff, and our
3 new EA’s - Sara, Rhea & Natalie!3 new EA’s - Sara, Rhea & Natalie!

Please remember to send your child with
warm winter gear such as:

gloves, warm hat, winter coat & boots 
We would also appreciate you sending a
change of clothes if you think they might
need it (especially for the younger kids)!
If anyone is unable to meet the needs of
their children for winter clothing, please
reach out to the school.

Dec 14th - Winter Concert
Dec 15th  - Last Day of School
before  Winter Break
Jan 2nd - Students return to school

ELEMENTARY

We are very excited to have been
approved for a grant through the
Vancouver Sun Adopt-A-School Program.
With our Feeding Futures funding, we have
purchased a dehydrator for the school to
make use of the fruit from our BC Fruit &
Veg program. We are very fortunate to be
able to continue to provide healthy meal
options for students in need.
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